
March 6, 2025 
 
RE: HB 1255 
 
Dear North Dakota House, 
 
Please DO NOT pass this bill, HB 1255. I support Public Broadcasting. I listen to Public 
Radio and especially Public TV to learn about local, state and national issues affecting 
me - a North Dakotan! 
 
Public broadcasting is as neutral as it gets. I hear them provide both sides of issues on 
the Friday news roundup and every time they present something. They basically just lay 
out the facts and dates with no other commentary. Friends of all political persuasions 
listen to Prairie Public!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Wiederholt 
1183 4th St S 
Carrington, ND 58421 
 


